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  Coal to Diamonds: A Memoir Beth Ditto,Michelle
Tea,2012-10-09 A raw and surprisingly beautiful
coming-of-age memoir, Coal to Diamonds tells the
story of Mary Beth Ditto, a girl from rural
Arkansas who found her voice. Born and raised in
Judsonia, Arkansas—a place where indoor plumbing
was a luxury, squirrel was a meal, and sex ed was
taught during senior year in high school (long
after many girls had gotten pregnant and dropped
out) Beth Ditto stood out. Beth was a fat, pro-
choice, sexually confused choir nerd with a great
voice, an eighties perm, and a Kool Aid dye job.
Her single mother worked overtime, which meant
Beth and her five siblings were often left to fend
for themselves. Beth spent much of her childhood
as a transient, shuttling between relatives,
caring for a sickly, volatile aunt she nonetheless
loved, looking after sisters, brothers, and
cousins, and trying to steer clear of her mother’s
bad boyfriends. Her punk education began in high
school under the tutelage of a group of teens—her
second family—who embraced their outsider status
and introduced her to safety-pinned clothing,
mail-order tapes, queer and fat-positive zines,
and any shred of counterculture they could smuggle
into Arkansas. With their help, Beth survived high
school, a tragic family scandal, and a mental
breakdown, and then she got the hell out of
Judsonia. She decamped to Olympia, Washington, a
late-1990s paradise for Riot Grrrls and punks, and
began to cultivate her glamorous, queer, fat,
femme image. On a whim—with longtime friends
Nathan, a guitarist and musical savant in a
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polyester suit, and Kathy, a quiet intellectual
turned drummer—she formed the band Gossip. She
gave up trying to remake her singing voice into
the ethereal wisp she thought it should be and
instead embraced its full, soulful potential.
Gossip gave her that chance, and the raw power of
her voice won her and Gossip the attention they
deserved. Marked with the frankness, humor, and
defiance that have made her an international icon,
Beth Ditto’s unapologetic, startlingly direct, and
poetic memoir is a hypnotic and inspiring account
of a woman coming into her own.
  The Wednesday Wars Gary D. Schmidt,2007 During
the 1967 school year, on Wednesday afternoons when
all his classmates go to either Catechism or
Hebrew school, seventh-grader Holling Hoodhood
stays in Mrs. Baker's classroom where they read
the plays of William Shakespeare and Holling
learns muchof value about the world he lives in.
  The Girl Who Could Fly Victoria
Forester,2008-06-24 You just can't keep a good
girl down . . . unless you use the proper methods.
Piper McCloud can fly. Just like that. Easy as
pie. Sure, she hasn't mastered reverse propulsion
and her turns are kind of sloppy, but she's real
good at loop-the-loops. Problem is, the good folk
of Lowland County are afraid of Piper. And her
ma's at her wit's end. So it seems only fitting
that she leave her parents' farm to attend a top-
secret, maximum-security school for kids with
exceptional abilities. School is great at first
with a bunch of new friends whose skills range
from super-strength to super-genius. (Plus all the
homemade apple pie she can eat!) But Piper is
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special, even among the special. And there are
consequences. Consequences too dire to talk about.
Too crazy to consider. And too dangerous to
ignore. At turns exhilarating and terrifying,
Victoria Forester's debut novel has been praised
by Stephenie Meyer, author of the Twilight saga,
as the oddest/sweetest mix of Little House on the
Prairie and X-Men...Prepare to have your heart
warmed. The Girl Who Could Fly is an unforgettable
story of defiance and courage about an
irrepressible heroine who can, who will, who must
. . . fly. This title has Common Core connections.
Praise for Victoria Forester and The Girl Who
Could Fly: It's the oddest/sweetest mix of Little
House on the Prairie and X-Men. I was smiling the
whole time (except for the part where I cried). I
gave it to my mom, and I'm reading it to my
kids—it's absolutely multigenerational. Prepare to
have your heart warmed. Stephenie Meyer, author of
the Twilight saga In this terrific debut novel,
readers meet Piper McCloud, the late-in-life
daughter of farmers...The story soars, just like
Piper, with enough loop-de-loops to keep kids
uncertain about what will come next....Best of all
are the book's strong, lightly wrapped messages
about friendship and authenticity and the
difference between doing well and doing good.--
Booklist, Starred Review Forester's disparate
settings (down-home farm and futuristic ice-bunker
institute) are unified by the rock-solid point of
view and unpretentious diction... any child who
has felt different will take strength from Piper's
fight to be herself against the tide of family,
church, and society.--The Horn Book Review The
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Girl Who Could Fly is a 2009 Bank Street - Best
Children's Book of the Year.
  Blindsight Peter Watts,2006-10-03 Hugo and
Shirley Jackson award-winning Peter Watts stands
on the cutting edge of hard SF with his acclaimed
novel, Blindsight Two months since the stars
fell... Two months of silence, while a world held
its breath. Now some half-derelict space probe,
sparking fitfully past Neptune's orbit, hears a
whisper from the edge of the solar system: a faint
signal sweeping the cosmos like a lighthouse beam.
Whatever's out there isn't talking to us. It's
talking to some distant star, perhaps. Or perhaps
to something closer, something en route. So who do
you send to force introductions with unknown and
unknowable alien intellect that doesn't wish to be
met? You send a linguist with multiple
personalities, her brain surgically partitioned
into separate, sentient processing cores. You send
a biologist so radically interfaced with machinery
that he sees x-rays and tastes ultrasound. You
send a pacifist warrior in the faint hope she
won't be needed. You send a monster to command
them all, an extinct hominid predator once called
vampire, recalled from the grave with the voodoo
of recombinant genetics and the blood of
sociopaths. And you send a synthesist—an
informational topologist with half his mind
gone—as an interface between here and there. Pray
they can be trusted with the fate of a world. They
may be more alien than the thing they've been sent
to find. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.



6

  Health Psychology Edward P. Sarafino,Timothy W.
Smith,2020-05-07 Ed Sarafino and Timothy Smith
draw from the research and theory of multiple
disciplines in order to effectively demonstrate
how psychology and health impact each other. The
newly updated 9th Edition of Health Psychology:
Biopsychsocial Interactions includes a broader
picture of health psychology by presenting cross-
cultural data. Furthermore, international examples
are also included to further explore the
psychologist's perspective of health issues around
the world and highlight what works in the field.
The psychological research cited in the text
supports a variety of behavioral, physiological,
cognitive, and social/personality viewpoints. An
emphasis on lifespan development in health and
illness is integrated throughout the text.
  The B Corp Handbook Ryan Honeyman,2014-10-13
Using Business as a Force for Good Join a Growing
Movement: Learn how you can join more than 1,000
Certified B Corporations from 80 industries and 35
countries—led by well-known icons like Patagonia
and Ben & Jerry's and disruptive upstarts like
Warby Parker and Etsy—in a global movement to
redefine success in business. Build a Better
Business: Drawing on interviews, tips, and best
practices from over 100 B Corporations, author and
B Corp owner Ryan Honeyman shows that using
business as a force for good can help you attract
and retain the best talent, distinguish your
company in a crowded market, and increase customer
trust, loyalty, and evangelism for your brand.
More than 1,000 companies from 80 industries and
30 countries are leading a global movement to
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redefine success in business. They're called B
Corporations—B Corps for short—and these
businesses create high-quality jobs, help build
stronger communities, and restore the environment,
all while generating solid financial returns.
Author and B Corp owner Ryan Honeyman worked
closely with over 100 B Corp CEOs and senior
executives to share their tips, advice, and best-
practice ideas for how to build a better business
and how to meet the rigorous standards for—and
enjoy the benefits of—B Corp certification. This
book makes the business case for improving your
social and environmental performance and offers a
step-by-step “quick start guide” on how your
company can join an innovative and rapidly
expanding community of businesses that want to
make money and make a difference.
  We Can Do Better Than This Amelia
Abraham,2021-06-03 How do we shape a better world
for LGBTQ+ people? Olly Alexander, Peppermint,
Owen Jones, Beth Ditto, Shon Faye and more share
their stories and visions for the future. 'A vital
addition to your bookshelf' Stylist, 5 Books for
Summer 'Captivating... A must-read' Gay Times,
Books of the Year In We Can Do Better Than This,
35 voices - actors, musicians, writers, artists
and activists - answer this vital question, at a
time when the queer community continues to suffer
discrimination and extreme violence. Through
deeply moving stories and provocative new
arguments on safety and visibility, dating and
gender, care and community, they present a
powerful manifesto for how - together - we can
change lives everywhere. 'Powerful,
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inspiring...urgent' Attitude 'Read and be
inspired' Peter Tatchell 'Illuminating' Paul
Mendez, author of Rainbow Milk 'Friendly and
fierce' Jeremy Atherton Lin, author of Gay Bar
  Agent to the Stars John Scalzi,2008-10-28 From
New York Times bestseller and Hugo Award-winner,
John Scalzi, a gleeful mash-up of science fiction
and Hollywood satire The space-faring Yherajk have
come to Earth to meet us and to begin humanity's
first interstellar friendship. There's just one
problem: They're hideously ugly and they smell
like rotting fish. So getting humanity's trust is
a challenge. The Yherajk need someone who can help
them close the deal. Enter Thomas Stein, who knows
something about closing deals. He's one of
Hollywood's hottest young agents. But although
Stein may have just concluded the biggest deal of
his career, it's quite another thing to negotiate
for an entire alien race. To earn his percentage
this time, he's going to need all the smarts,
skills, and wits he can muster. Other Tor Books
The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate
Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts 1. Lock
In 2. Head On The Interdepency Sequence 1. The
Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire Old Man's
War Series 1. Old Man’s War 2. The Ghost Brigades
3. The Last Colony 4. Zoe’s Tale 5. The Human
Division 6. The End of All Things At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
  Behavioral Finance: The Second Generation Meir
Statman,2019-12-02 Behavioral finance presented in
this book is the second-generation of behavioral
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finance. The first generation, starting in the
early 1980s, largely accepted standard finance’s
notion of people’s wants as “rational”
wants—restricted to the utilitarian benefits of
high returns and low risk. That first generation
commonly described people as
“irrational”—succumbing to cognitive and emotional
errors and misled on their way to their rational
wants. The second generation describes people as
normal. It begins by acknowledging the full range
of people’s normal wants and their
benefits—utilitarian, expressive, and
emotional—distinguishes normal wants from errors,
and offers guidance on using shortcuts and
avoiding errors on the way to satisfying normal
wants. People’s normal wants include financial
security, nurturing children and families, gaining
high social status, and staying true to values.
People’s normal wants, even more than their
cognitive and emotional shortcuts and errors,
underlie answers to important questions of
finance, including saving and spending, portfolio
construction, asset pricing, and market
efficiency.
  The Android's Dream John Scalzi,2007-04-01 From
New York Times bestseller and Hugo Award-winner
John Scalzi, a wild-and-woolly caper novel of
interstellar diplomacy A human diplomat creates an
interstellar incident when he kills an alien
diplomat in a most . . . unusual . . . way. To
avoid war, Earth's government must find an equally
unusual object: a type of sheep (The Android's
Dream), used in the alien race's coronation
ceremony. To find the sheep, the government turns
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to Harry Creek, ex-cop, war hero and hacker
extraordinare, who, with the help of a childhood
friend turned artificial intelligence, scours the
earth looking for the rare creature. But there are
others with plans for the sheep as well.
Mercenaries employed by the military. Adherents of
a secret religion based on the writings of a 21st
century SF author. And alien races, eager to start
a revolution on their home world and a war on
Earth. To keep our planet from being enslaved,
Harry will have to pull off a grand diplomatic
coup, a gambit that will take him from the halls
of power to the lava-strewn battlefields of alien
worlds. There's only one chance to get it right,
to save the life of the sheep—and to protect the
future of humanity. Other Tor Books The Android’s
Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be
Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts 1. Lock In 2. Head
On The Interdepency Sequence 1. The Collapsing
Empire 2. The Consuming Fire Old Man's War Series
1. Old Man’s War 2. The Ghost Brigades 3. The Last
Colony 4. Zoe’s Tale 5. The Human Division 6. The
End of All Things At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
  Introduction to Information Systems R. Kelly
Rainer,Efraim Turban,2008-01-09 WHATS IN IT FOR
ME? Information technology lives all around us-in
how we communicate, how we do business, how we
shop, and how we learn. Smart phones, iPods, PDAs,
and wireless devices dominate our lives, and yet
it's all too easy for students to take information
technology for granted. Rainer and Turban's
Introduction to Information Systems, 2nd edition
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helps make Information Technology come alive in
the classroom. This text takes students where IT
lives-in today's businesses and in our daily lives
while helping students understand how valuable
information technology is to their future careers.
The new edition provides concise and accessible
coverage of core IT topics while connecting these
topics to Accounting, Finance, Marketing,
Management, Human resources, and Operations, so
students can discover how critical IT is to each
functional area and every business. Also available
with this edition is WileyPLUS - a powerful online
tool that provides instructors and students with
an integrated suite of teaching and learning
resources in one easy-to-use website. The
WileyPLUS course for Introduction to Information
Systems, 2nd edition includes animated tutorials
in Microsoft Office 2007, with iPod content and
podcasts of chapter summaries provided by author
Kelly Rainer.
  Wikinomics Don Tapscott,Anthony D.
Williams,2008-04-17 The acclaimed bestseller
that's teaching the world about the power of mass
collaboration. Translated into more than twenty
languages and named one of the best business books
of the year by reviewers around the world,
Wikinomics has become essential reading for
business people everywhere. It explains how mass
collaboration is happening not just at Web sites
like Wikipedia and YouTube, but at traditional
companies that have embraced technology to breathe
new life into their enterprises. This national
bestseller reveals the nuances that drive
wikinomics, and share fascinating stories of how
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masses of people (both paid and volunteer) are now
creating TV news stories, sequencing the human
gnome, remixing their favorite music, designing
software, finding cures for diseases, editing
school texts, inventing new cosmetics, and even
building motorcycles.
  Red Ted Art Margarita Woodley,2013-03-28
Crafting has never been more popular and Maggy
Woodley, the creative force behind Red Ted, is
passionate about making things with her children,
Max, four, and Pippa, two. Using recycled
materials and bits and bobs collected when out and
about, here are over 60 utterly irresistible
things to make with your kids. From adorable
peanut shell finger puppets to walnut babies, loo
roll marionettes and egg carton fairy lights,
fabric mache bowls, stick men and shell crabs,
stone people, and many more, these are projects
for all the family to have fun with. And what's
more, the end results are so cute and desirable
that they look great around the home, or make
wonderfully unique and personal gifts. With a
funky, modern design and vibrant full colour
photography throughout, this is a must-have
addition to every young family's bookshelf.
  You Are Not So Smart David McRaney,2012-11-06
Explains how self-delusion is part of a person's
psychological defense system, identifying common
misconceptions people have on topics such as
caffeine withdrawal, hindsight, and brand loyalty.
  Game Feel Steve Swink,2008-10-13 Game Feel
exposes feel as a hidden language in game design
that no one has fully articulated yet. The
language could be compared to the building blocks
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of music (time signatures, chord progressions,
verse) - no matter the instruments, style or time
period - these building blocks come into play.
Feel and sensation are similar building blocks whe
  The New Design Rules Emily Henderson,Jessica
Cumberbatch Anderson,2022-05-10 From the author of
the New York Times bestseller Styled, here is
Emily Henderson's masterclass on interior design.
“An approachable guide for anyone who is looking
for tools and resources to create a home that
speaks to who they are and what they love.”—Joanna
Gaines Whether you’re embarking on a weekend
refresh or complete renovation, interior designer
Emily Henderson wants you to take risks with your
home design without experiencing regret. In this
visually driven decorating bible punctuated with
photographs from real homes and colorful
illustrations, she takes you through her entire
process, including every single decision she makes
when it comes to picking paint, arranging
furniture, hanging window treatments, and deciding
on lighting fixtures. You'll also learn when to
hire a contractor versus an architect versus a
handyperson, all the materials to consider (and
why you might want to skip those marble
countertops), proper measurements of the elements
in each room, and so much more. By the end of the
book, you'll feel more confident when it comes to
visualizing the home of your dreams, and you'll
finally know how to make it happen.
  Growing Smart Legislative Guidebook William
Klein,Stuart Meck,1998-06
  Stiff: The Curious Lives of Human Cadavers Mary
Roach,2004-05-17 Beloved, best-selling science
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writer Mary Roach’s “acutely entertaining,
morbidly fascinating” (Susan Adams, Forbes)
classic, now with a new epilogue. For two thousand
years, cadavers – some willingly, some unwittingly
– have been involved in science’s boldest strides
and weirdest undertakings. They’ve tested France’s
first guillotines, ridden the NASA Space Shuttle,
been crucified in a Parisian laboratory to test
the authenticity of the Shroud of Turin, and
helped solve the mystery of TWA Flight 800. For
every new surgical procedure, from heart
transplants to gender confirmation surgery,
cadavers have helped make history in their quiet
way. “Delightful—though never disrespectful” (Les
Simpson, Time Out New York), Stiff investigates
the strange lives of our bodies postmortem and
answers the question: What should we do after we
die? “This quirky, funny read offers perspective
and insight about life, death and the medical
profession. . . . You can close this book with an
appreciation of the miracle that the human body
really is.” —Tara Parker-Pope, Wall Street Journal
“Gross, educational, and unexpectedly
sidesplitting.” —Entertainment Weekly
  Generation We Eric H. Greenberg,Karl Weber,2008
The largest generation in history, the Millennial
Generation are independent-- politically,
socially, and philosophically-- and they are
spearheading a period of sweeping change in
America and around the world.
  Logical Reasoning Bradley Harris Dowden,1993
This book is designed to engage students' interest
and promote their writing abilities while teaching
them to think critically and creatively. Dowden



15

takes an activist stance on critical thinking,
asking students to create and revise arguments
rather than simply recognizing and criticizing
them. His book emphasizes inductive reasoning and
the analysis of individual claims in the
beginning, leaving deductive arguments for
consideration later in the course.
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